
 

 

 

 

 
BEECHER 4TH OF JULY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF BID LETTING 
 

The Beecher 4th of July Commission is accepting sealed bids for the purchase of a vehicle to be 
raƯled as a fund-raising venture of the Commission.  The vehicle shall meet the following 
specifications. 

 

2024 new domestic SUV, crossover or truck, black, red or dark blue exterior and shall include all 
manufacturer’s standard equipment including but not limited to all power, AM/FM/CD player, A/C, 
auto transmission, bucket seats, tilt, cruise control, F.O.B Beecher.  Options may also be provided 
as alternates to the bid. 

 
All base bid prices shall be at or below $30,000 and shall include the MSRP on the bid for 
comparison purposes, a copy of the window sticker, and a colored photo of bid vehicle.  Bid prices 
shall exclude taxes, license and registration fees, but should reflect any incentives being oƯered.  
Sealed bids will be accepted until 3:00 pm on Friday, April 19, 2024 at the Beecher Village Hall, 
625 Dixie Highway, PO Box 1154 Beecher, Illinois and prices quoted must be good until April 24, 
2024.  Delivery must be by April 24, 2024.  The Beecher Village Board will consider the bids at its 
April 22, 2024 meeting. 
 
 
Further, the Commission and the Village Board may reject the lowest responsible and responsive 
bid for the same make and model vehicle that was purchased in the prior two years by the 
Commission and Village, and award to the next lowest responsible and responsive bidder. 

 

Further, the Commission and the Village reserve the right to reject any and all bids.  Any questions 
should be directed to the Village Hall (708) 946-2261. 

 

Janett McCawley 
Village Clerk 
Village of Beecher 


